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Thursday, December 1st 4 p.m. – 5 p.m.
Nease High School Administrative Conference Room
Members Present:
Amrita Bhargava, Christina Talbot, Tina Willis, Mesha Desmore, Jonathan Kurian, Sneha Kapil, Lena Ford, Sierra Vidales, 
Quorum present
Visitors: 
Lauren Abell, Abbey Mander

Welcome: Call to order made by Christina Talbot at 4:10 p.m. 
Finance Report: 38,657.41
Topics:
·November minutes: November minutes were reviewed and approved with requested changes to reflect that both Lena Ford and Lauren Abell were in attendance.
·Faculty and Staff Survey: The Committee approved the Faculty and Staff Survey.
The Committee reviewed and discussed the results of the Faculty and Staff Survey. A question will be added to the upcoming survey regarding how prepared staff and faculty feel in following protocol during emergency crisis. 
Mrs. Talbot provided feedback regarding teacher comments that were made and how Mr. Dresback has analyzed that feedback for question #16.

Principal Update:
·Support from the community has been outstanding regarding the traffic signal at Ray Road and Phillips.
·The front parking lot has been revamped and there is a gravel spot that allows for a wider more appropriate turn.
·ROTC participated in the Annual Military Inspection. Mr. Dresback was attending a meeting to learn of the results.
·Testing is coming soon.

Other:
·No Meeting in January
·Overview of the February Agenda 
·New Superintendent of schools is Mr. Tim Forson, who will officially start in the second semester. Lauren Abell provided information regarding his credentials.

Adjournment: Christina Talbot adjourned the meeting at 4:37



